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Debra A. Howland ~NPUC 2q ~c i~p~9: i~
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: Docket DE 12-262: CORE Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland,

On June 2, 2015, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil”) filed, in connection with the
above-referenced Docket, its 2014 Annual Report and Performance Incentives
calculations relating to Unitil’s energy efficiency programs. The Public Utilities
Commission’s Audit staff recently concluded its performance audit of Unitil’s 2014
CORE Energy Efficiency programs, resulting in adjustments to the Unitil 2014
Annual Report. Enclosed are an original and six copies of Unitil’s updated 2014
Annual Report. All adjustments are indicated with yellow highlighting for ease of
reference.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Patrick Taylor
Senior Counsel

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitil.com
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